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	Metro Bicycle Roundtable

Media Relations has issued a news release announcing Metro’s first Bicycle Roundtable meeting which will take place Friday, February 19, 2010. The purpose of this meeting is to initiate a dialogue and identify issues of importance to cyclists in Los Angeles County that will help create a vision for enhancing our current bicycle program. Doug Failing, Metro’s new Executive Director of Highway Programs and Interim Chief Planning Officer, will kick-off the meeting that is scheduled from 2:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m. here at Metro in the Windsor Conference Room on the 15th floor. 
Web Site Link:  http://www.metro.net/news/Simple_PR/metro-bicycle-roundtable-feb19/
Crenshaw/LAX Transit Corridor Technical Advisory Committee Meeting

Yesterday, we held our first Crenshaw/LAX Transit Corridor Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) meeting. The purpose of the TAC is to inform partner agencies on the progress of key milestones and receive input on a wide range of planning and technical issues to be faced in the completion of the Final Environmental Impact Study/Environmental Impact Report (EIS/EIR), including additional analysis of maintenance facility sites, station area planning and refinements to the design. Representatives from various State and Local agencies attended the meeting including Caltrans, California Public Utilities Commission, County of Los Angeles, Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department, Los Angeles Unified School District, LA World Airports and the Cities of El Segundo, Inglewood and Los Angeles, just to name a few. A general description of the project, the adopted Locally Preferred Alternative and the three design options that will be evaluated as part of the Final EIS/EIR were presented. Other topics discussed included the preparation of a Board directed Feasibility Study to analyze a below-grade option on Crenshaw Boulevard between 48th and 59th Streets, the Supplemental Analysis of Maintenance Facility sites, as well as the schedule for Station Planning activities. The next TAC meeting is scheduled for March 9, 2010 at 10:00 a.m. here at Metro Headquarters.      
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